
 

We are thrilled to announce the relocation of CODA NJ facility to 
1501 West Edgar Road, Linden, NJ 07036 

Phone # 732-369-8960 
 

Our newly constructed 322,000 sq ft facility, 62 dock doors plus 2 drive up ramps will begin to receive all 
inbound containers with an eta of November 3, 2023 (or later).  

 
 Our Firms Code will remain the same until further notice (EAP2). 

 
We will further update once new CFS facility code is obtained. 

 
All import containers with an eta of November 2 or prior will remain at 

1005 W. Middlesex Avenue, Suite 200 
Port Reading, NJ 07064 

(unless notified and on a case by case basis) 
 

Except if previously advised, export cargo may begin delivering to our new location 
Monday, November 20, 2023. 

 
As we embark on this new journey, we thank all our partners for your constant devotion, support and 

trust.  
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